
 

 

SPECIAL COUNCIL   FEBRUARY 21, 2005    

 2005 OPERATING BUDGET – VAUGHAN PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD 
(Referred from the Budget Committee Meeting of January 31, 2005) 

 
 The Budget Committee, at its meeting of January 31, 2005, recommended the following: 
 

1) That the request for Vaughan Public Libraries to reduce their 2005 operating budget by 
$350,000 be referred to the Special Council meeting of February 21, 2005; and 

 
2) That the correspondence from Ms. Eileen Burrell, Chair, Vaughan Public Library Board, 

900 Clark Avenue West, Vaughan, L4J 8C1, dated January 25, 2005, be received.  
 
 
Attachments 

 
Correspondence from Ms. Eileen Burrell, Chair, Vaughan Public Library Board. 
 
 


